
 
 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF A REGULAR MEETING OF  

THE COSTA MESA PLANNING COMMISSION 
July 9, 2018 

 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the Costa Mesa Planning 
Commission on Monday, July 9, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers, City Hall, 
77 Fair Drive, Costa Mesa has been cancelled.   
 
 
 
DATED this 5th day of July, 2018. 
 
 
/s/ Stephan Andranian____ 
Stephan Andranian, Chair 
 
 
ATTEST: 
 
/s/ Julie Colgan______________ 
Julie Colgan, Recording Secretary 
 
 
  


